[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians:
As we begin the month of March, I am reminded of how quickly the school year is passing by.  Students are engaged in a variety of learning experiences and teachers are in the process of sharing their feedback with you.  Term 2 finishes just after spring break.  Many teachers are sharing student progress reports via Fresh Grade while others will send home a paper-based report.  Thank you in advance for taking time to celebrate your child(ren)’s learning with him/her and making goals for the last term of the school year. 

In the Eyes of a Student at Millstream
I was just puttering along and watching the news today.  Then, I saw this video of a dog that had scared off two cougars by howling and barking on the other side of the glass. What amazed me the most was that it was the same dog in 2018 that was lost in the wild for three weeks! Last time I checked that was almost a month ago and it survived. Not only did these two things happen, but the dog’s family was on the news twice.  You are lucky if you get on the news once in your lifetime!  Thank you for reading. 

Health & Safety Reminder:  Please remember that if your child(ren) is feeling unwell or experiencing COVID-like symptoms, we request they stay home from school.  

Social Media Presentation & March PAC Meeting:  
PAC Online Event: 'How to create BALANCE with media'
Tuesday March 9th @ 7:30pm.  
Click Here to Join the Event
· Presentation by Special Guest: Shannon Husk, RCC
· Draw Prizes
· PAC Financial Report
· Principal's Update
· Fundraising Events

PAC Fundraisers:
· Popcorn Days March 8th and March 29th 

· MOTHER'S DAY: Plant Sale: Celebrate Mom this year with a stunning flower basket from Hilltop Nurseries while supporting Millstream PAC. Go to munchalunch.com to order by April 5th.
   	 
· PURDY'S CHOCOLATES: Click Here to Order Chocolate Order deadline is March 21st.

· Final few days to order for March hot lunch!

March 12th, Royal Bay Bakery & Booster Juice
Orders close @ 10pm March 5th.
To order, go to: https://munchalunch.com/
Stay tuned - ordering for April/May/June hot lunch will open during or after Spring break.  
A reminder: Ordering for each hot lunch closes 1 week prior. Be sure to check your Munchalunch confirmation emails for details about your orders.


Ongoing Fundraisers:

PENINSULA CO-OP: Use Member #13999. Rebate goes to Millstream PAC. (~$4,000 last year!!)

MABEL'S LABELS: Click HERE to order. PAC gets 20% commission.

COBS BREAD: Mention ‘Millstream Elementary’ when purchasing from Cobs Millstream. 5% commission on all sales.
GFL BOTTLE RETURN: Ask for your return refund to go to Millstream Elementary. 1045 Dunford Ave

Thanks for supporting this PAC fundraisers!


Thank you,

The Millstream Team 
